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URGENT QUESTION 
 

 
1. URGENT QUESTION TO THE LEADER OF THE COUNCIL FROM COUNCILLOR 

ANOOD AL-SAMERAI 
 
Will the leader update us on the future of the Coronet at the Elephant & Castle in light 
of the Mayor of London's recent comments? 

 
RESPONSE 
 
It is not clear which comments are being referred to in this question. However, I am 
aware that the Mayor was asked about music venues across London at the Mayor’s 
Public Question Time event on 11 November where the questioner used the Coronet 
as an example. The Mayor responded about the music scene across London but did 
not make any specific comments about the Coronet.  
 
The council is currently awaiting a decision on an application to list the building.  There 
are no other recent developments to update council assembly on. 


